
A reminder that practices start next Monday the 23rd of September.  You must have your physical in 

order to practice in the water.  I anticipate that there are a number that will not have their physicals yet, 

and that is okay, just come to the first practice after you get it. 

It looks like diving will not start until we are able to get into the new indoor facility in Clarksville which 

should be around the first of November. 

I forgot a previously scheduled meeting the first week of practice so the change is practices on Monday 

and Wednesday, but not on Friday afternoon or Saturday morning.  After that we will be back to the full 

schedule. 

I am still working on scheduling a parents meeting the first or second week of October. So stay tuned. 

Looking forward to this season. 

 

Coach K 


